From: Matthew Muench 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2019 6:09 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: attended event at JPMC

Hello Steve,

Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting that, on July 31, 2019, I attended a meeting at JPMorgan Chase, in my official City capacity, and hospitality (light snacks, soft drinks) was provided by JPMorgan Chase Bank NA.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Matt

Matthew M. Muench
Director of Workforce Innovation
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago
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